
Minutes from SHAC Meeting 12-6-22 

Ms. L. Ramos welcomed everyone that attended the meeting.  

SHAC minutes for meeting 11-10-22 were reviewed.  

The number of seniors graduating this school year that have signed consents for Texas 

Immunization Registry. At the present time, more than 80% of the graduation class has signed 

for the Immunization Registry. College and Career Counselors provide information on Immtrac 

adult consent o parents and students during senior presentations. 

La Feria ISD SHAC committee agreed to promote throughout the district the “It’s Time Texas 

Community Challenge. Mrs. Loredo reported that she will be promoting it throughout parent 

meetings and with our staff.  

In addition, Mrs. Loredo reviewed the Parent Annual Family Conference  scheduled for the  26th 

of January, 2023. A list of possible title presentations and activities for the conference. 

L. Ramos reviewed the Texas Youth Tabacco Survey for the students of La Feria. Pros and cons 

were discussed. It was recommended that La Feria consider participation of Texas Youth 

Tobacco survey. 

 

Meeting was adjourned.  


